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Bladins

International School of Malmé =

Welcome to the academic year 2020-2021

Dear Parents and Guardians,

‘We are very proud at Bladins of how we together, staff members, students and guardians,
handled the extraordinary situation that arose during the spring term. As we now start a new
academic year, we do so with the experience and lessons leart from the spring and are well
prepared for the continued challenges ahead. It s essential that we now continue to take joint
responsibility and work preventively to reduce the risk of spreading infection and follow

ing guidelines to ensure a safe work environment for our children and employees. The
situation still remains serious, and Bladins is working actively and continuously to review
routines and improve and adjust measures wherever the need arises,

Asthe new term starts, the most important thing is that we continue to follow the public
health agency’s guidelines. Please keep your child at home in case of cold or flu-like
‘symptoms or sick. Your child is welcome back to school when the child is healthy and has
been asymptomatic for 48 hours.

Bladins has taken several measures to reduce the risk of infection spreading at school; you
can find the completelist on sy bladins.se This academic year we have added the
‘mandatory action for everyone who is entering the school to disinfect their hands. Hand
sanitiser stations are located at each entrance. We are continuing with the extended cleaning
routines with the focus on disinfecting contact areas as well as working continuously to limit
crowding as far as possible throughout the school. Larger gatherings and events with
students, guardians and staff members are cancelled and external visitors are only accepted
in exceptional cases. Parent meetings and development talks will continue to be held online
during the autumn term.

Distance Learning

At the beginning of the autumn term, we will not offer live-streamed education. This may
change during the term depending on the development of the situation.

‘We urge the students who need to stay home with mild cold symptoms to focus on resting
‘and recovering, in order to be able to return to school as soon as possible. If possible, the
school may support the student with assignments to do at home or si
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Bladins is working to ensure education for those students who have been medically advised to
stay at home due to disease control factors. If your child will be absent for a longer period of
time due to Covid -10, we ask you to please contact the Head of School directly via email.

Bladins is well prepared to be able to expand distance learning efforts, or to adjust how we
conduct education depending on how the situation develops in the school,in the region or
society in general.

In accordance with Swedish compulsory school attendance, healthy symptom-free students
‘must, as a rule, attend school on site.

Drop off / pick up

To reduce the risk of the spread of the infection, guardians are not allowed into the school
building but should drop their child off and pick up outside of the school building. On the
first day of school, start times for students are staggered, to enable guardians of newly
enrolled students to accompany their child on their frst day in school. See more details on
this i the School startletter published on Schoolsoft.

To further enable social distancing, the school has decided to open the fire exit doors on the
side of the A building by the staircase for the MYP and DP classrooms at the start of the
school day. The doors will be open between 8.00 -9.00 in the morning and all MYP and DP
students are to use these doors when they arrive in the morning. The main entrance i to be
used by the PYP students only. MYP and DP students will need to use the main entrance at
the end of their school day.

‘We ask guardians to please respect social distancing when dropping off and picking up their
child and not gather in large groups outside of the school entrance. This can create
unnecessary crowding and make it difficult for both students and staff members to enter the
school safely. Thank you for your consideration and understanding.

‘Thank you for supporting the schools work and for speaking to your child about the
importance of following the guidelines during the autumn term. On wy. bladins.se we have
collected a list of frequently asked questions with regards to Covid -19 for guardians. If you

have additional questions, suggestions or areas of concern please contact the Head of School.

With wishes for a good and safe academic year together,

o

Alex Rankin
Head of School





